CONSERVATION COMMISSION

207 CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

May 9, 1

General American Oil Co. of Texas
P. O. Box 416
Loco Hills, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Harold Hannah

Gentlemens

€60

Res Letter of May 6, 1960

Thank you for the correction in well number which you supplied

us in the subject letter.

The adjustments in allowable were not

made in the May schedule as the application did not reach this office

until after work had commenced on the schedule.

Such applications

should be received by the tenth of the month preceding the month for

which the changes are requested.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist

RLS/bh



